PARENT CONNECTION — NOVEMBER 15TH, 2024

WWW.LANESVILLE.K12.IN.US

Attendance — call 812-952-2555 x200

Nov 15"- ELF Semi- Formal 8pm-11pm Or email simcoeml1@lanesville.k12.in.us
Nov 18" — Band DC trip parent meeting @ 6:30 pm Please call by 9am

Nov 27"-29" Thanksgiving Break- No School

Dec 2™- ELF can/money collections begin

Dec 15"- HS Art show 3pm, Band/Choir concert 4pm
Dec 23- Jan 3"- Winter Break

REMEMBER - Fridays are 2:30 dismissal!!!!!

Junior Parents!
There is an After Prom junior parent meeting on Tuesday, November 19
It will take place in the high school commons at 7pm. All junior parents are
invited to attend!

From the Counselor

The National FFA Scholarship application is open. The deadline to apply is January 9,
2025. The link to the application is https://www.ffa.org/participate/grants-and-
scholarships/scholarships/

Harrison County Community Foundation Universal Scholarship application is also open.

There are numerous scholarships available through this application so be sure to apply
prior to the January 20, 2025 @4:00 PM deadline.

The link to apply is https://hccfindianascholars.communityforce.com/Funds/Search.aspx

NEW STUDENTS
Please make sure you send in a copy of your birth certificate and proof of residency
(electric bill, water bill, etc.) Both documents can also be uploaded into harmony.

If you have any custody paperwork, please send a copy to the office.

Student Drop off & Pick up

For the safety of students and staff we have set drop off and pick up procedures.

AM Drop off — Between the times of 7:30 and 7:50, Jr/Sr High Students will need to be
dropped off in parking lot, away from car rider line, and walk across the lot. No students
are to be dropped off at the entrances of the school during this time due to the
elementary car rider line.
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If students arrive at school after 7:55 a.m.,
they are considered tardy and must sign in at the office.

PM Pick up — No students should be picked up at the front of the building during
dismissal until the elementary car rider line has ended. After buses/car rider line drivers
have left, students may be picked up at the school entrance. Do not pick up or drop
off your child at the curb near the main entrances when any buses are present
before or after school.

If you or someone you know is interested in being a substitute
teacher here at Lanesville, please contact the high school office!

Lunches and Visitors to the building

Due to the large number of students in our lunches we do not allow parents/friends, etc

to visit during lunch for grades 7-12. If you visit the building and are going past the front

door for ANY REASON, then YOU MUST sign in at the office.

You will be asked to provide the office with a state issued ID to be scanned and a visitor
sticker printed. This sticker should be worn at all times while in the building.

Cafeteria Information

The lunch menu for August is attached. Jr. High and High School lunches will cost
$2.90. Our A-la-carte items will need to be purchased and will be charged to your lunch
account. Breakfast is being served again this year! The costis $1.90. The menu is
subject to change due to availability. If your account is negative, no A-la-carte items
may be purchased. You will still be able to purchase a regular high school meal. You
can apply for free and reduced lunches at anytime during the school year!!

Contact Mrs. Denny in the cafeteria with any questions.

The menu for this month is attached

Prosser Students

Prosser students need to have parents inform Prosser directly for their absences
through their attendance line, 812-542-6601.The AM Prosser bus will leave school by
7:20 AM. Prosser students are NOT to drive to Prosser unless permission has been
given by Prosser and Lanesville has been notified by a parent/guardian of the student.
Students are NOT able to drive to Prosser! Prosser enforces this policy and students
must sign in at student services and obtain a proper parking permit, if eligible.

PROSSER DAYS OFF
Nov 271-29%"- Thanksgiving Break
Dec 23"- Jan 3™ — Winter Break
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FROM THE NURSE
Vaccination records are due to the school at this time. Please send in any
vaccination records if you have not already done so. Students must still
comply with Indiana State Vaccine requirements. Call with any questions at
812-952-2555 ext 205

If your student has any medications that they will need to take at school
(this includes Ibuprofen or Tylenol), please send in a med form for each
medication. Each student will need their own supply of meds for school to
leave in the health office. The medication form is attached. Please let me
know if you have any questions.

EAGLES ATHLETICS

STUDENT ADMISSION POLICY

WHILE WE ARE EXCITED TO CONTINUE OUR FREE ADMISSION FOR
LANESVILLE STUDENTS K-8, STARTING THIS BASKETBALL SEASON. ALL
STUDENTS K-B MUST HAVE AN ADULT/RESPONSIBLE PARTY IN ORDER
TO GAIN ADMISSION TO OUR ATHLETIC EVENTS. THANK YOU FOR YOUR
UNDERSTANDING.

BAILEY’s

T camact
B812-989-7447

Sports Gear Swap coming soon!
See the attached flyer for more information

Season Tickets and All Season passes are on sale
now! Contact Mrs. Stilger at 812-572-2555
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Join Event Links for all of the up-to-date athletic information!
Sports Physical forms are on the Lanesville High School website AND in
the high school office. Forms are to be completed prior to
practicing/playing AND uploaded to finalforms! The athletic department
does NOT need the original physicals.

Sign up for eventlinks and create your own Lanesville Sports
calendar!



g OLD SPORTS GEAR
B COLLECTING DUST?

DONATE IT TO A
GOOD CAUSE!

TO SET UP A DROP OFF TIME
PLEASE CONTACT:
TARA DYE 217-318-9992
JESSICA SCHNEIDER 812-972-0124

ATHLETIC GEAR ONLY - PLEASE DO NOT
DONATE EVERYDAY CLOTHING.




Tickets sold the week of duriug tunch A & B
$5 per ticket
The dance takes place in the elementary gym

Forms to bring student from ditferent school
are in oftice




